
 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 
3rd July 2020 

Class Organisation 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I am writing to inform you of our proposed class organisation for the next academic year, 

2020/2021. Very careful planning has been given to this and every possible organisation has 

been given due consideration. Consequently, the following organisation has been agreed for 

September 2020: 

 

Tiddlers (Nursery) – Mrs Dicksee 

Jellyfish (Reception) – Miss Morgan 

Dolphins (Year 1) – Miss Pomfret & Mrs Harman 

Sea Horses (Year 2) – Miss Blotz & Miss Ford 

Penguins (Year 3) – Mr Mercer 

Turtles (Year 4) – Mr Kettle & Miss Ford 

Starfish (Year 5) – Mr Silk 

Orcas (Year 6) - Mr Dooley 

Whales (Year 6) - Miss George 

 

Miss Pomfret will teach Dolphin Class from Monday to Wednesday, and Mrs Harman will teach 

the class from Wednesday to Friday. On Wednesdays, Miss Pomfret and Mrs Harman will share 

the teaching, as well as having time to plan together.   

 

Miss Blotz will teach Sea Horse Class from Monday to Thursday and Miss Ford will teach the class 

on Fridays. 

 

Mr Kettle will teach Turtle Class on Mondays, Tuesdays and Fridays, and as the Deputy 

Headteacher of our school, will be working on management initiatives for the rest of the week. 

Miss Ford will teach the class on Wednesdays and Thursdays.   

 

Our current Year 5 Shark Class will become Whale Class in Year 6, taught by Miss George. Our 

current Year 5 Starfish Class will become Orca Class in Year 6, taught by Mr Dooley. Orcas will 

stay in their current classroom and Whales will be in Miss George’s current classroom, both in the 

huts.  

 

Best wishes, 

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher     
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